Canyon Country Restoration Working Group

SER-SW Supports New Group

Rebecca Mann, Natalie Day, Colin Tucker, and
Steve Fick from USGS in Moab, plus Kristina Young
(Universtiy of Texas El Paso and Science Moab)
organized and hosted a working group meeting for
Canyon Country restoration researchers and
practitioners in Moab, Utah, on March 19th.
Approximately 35 people participated in the event,
representing the local Moab area plus closely
neighboring communities including Monticello, UT,
and Grand Junction, CO. Restoration-oriented
presentations were given by local experts, including
Mike Duniway (SBSC); these were followed by a
group discussion how the local restoration
community can build capacity for partnerships and
networking. The meeting was sponsored by the
Society for Ecological Restoration, Southwest
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